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Mission Statement Awards 

 

Well done to Ava Worrall C1 

 

Well done to John-Paul Flatley C7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This special award is given to  

children who have demonstrated a clear 

understanding of our Mission Statement 

in the way they treated others. 

SLOW DOWN FOR BOBBY 

On Tuesday, the children enjoyed an assembly about road safety led by the author of 

Superbob, Jude Lennon and supported by the Bobby Colleran trust. The trust is run by 

Bobby’s mum, Joanne. Many of you will know the tragic story of Bobby; a six year old 

boy who was knocked down and killed on his way home from school.  

 

Bobby was educated on Road safety and had never crossed a road before his accident 

without an adult, this is why his family work so hard to promote road safety as this could 

happen again to any child. 

 

 The children were given lots of reminders and rules about staying safe when crossing 

roads. This is particularly important for our children as Pilch Lane is so very busy, partic-

ularly at the start and end of each school day.  

 

The book, ‘Superbob’ is available to buy and so donate to the 

Bobby Colleran Trust. The book is available from https://

thebobbycollerantrust.org.uk/ 

Photographs are available to view on our website. 

 

 

FOOD BANK  
COLLECTION 

 
NEXT WEEK 

 
The local food bank is in  urgent need of the  

following items; 
 

Tinned fruit 
Tea bags 

Pasta 
UHT milk 

Cereal 
 

They have plenty of;  
 

Beans 
Sugar 

 
 

https://thebobbycollerantrust.org.uk/product/superbob/
https://knowsley.foodbank.org.uk/


Thank you to everyone who attended  
parents evening last night.  
 
Thank you for your constant support of us 
and your child’s education.  
 
We couldn’t do it without you! 

School Attendance Matters 
This week’s attendance 

Our target for attendance is 
95%.  

 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to Class 10 

Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 6 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 1 

Class 1 Class 7 94 97.9 

Class 2 Class 8 96.7 97.7 

Class 3 Class 9 95.5 93.1 

Class 4 Class 10 96.3 91.7 

Class 5 Class 11 94 95.2 

Class 6 Class 12 94.7 99.3 

Dates for your  
Diary 

 
 

Open Evening  
Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 9th February 
 

Foundation Stage Review Day 
Thursday 9th February 
Friday 10th February 

(School is closed for Reception Children 
on Friday 10th February.) 

School reopens on Tuesday 21st  
February 

 
Please see our website for further dates. 
www.stmargaretmarysinfants.com 

OUTDOOR LEARNING 
 

 

Please help us by encouraging your 

children to not touch or play on 

equipment and resources left outside.  

Thank you to Class 1 for a       
wonderful assembly. 
Thank you to Mrs Jennings and Mrs 
Thompson for getting the children 
ready.  
 
Thank you to all the  
parents, grandparents and 
friends who shared in our 
celebration. 

Thank you to  
everyone who has donated  
plastic milk bottles to  
reception. They now have 
enough.  
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